
From: Charles Reid <CharlesReid@schouse.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/5/2014 10:15:15 AM
Subject: scratch that request I just sent to you

I just saw the email that Josh baker sent to me yesterday. I printed out hard copies of the veto of s.293 and are 
putting them on House member desks. I apologize for any inconvenience I caused.

C h a r l e s  F .  R e i d

Clerk of the House & Dir. of Personnel
P.O. Box 11867
Columbia, SC 29211
Office: 803.734.2403
Fax: 803.734.3198
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